
 

Attention Pool Builders 

Arizona State Law requires pool builders to provide pool safety information to any homeowner, 

renter or lessee who enters into a contract to construct a swimming pool or contained body of 

water.  The notice shall contain barrier requirements (pool enclosure requirements) and pool 

safety recommendations. (ARS 36-1681) 

This document contains the Town of Queen Creek’s barrier requirements (with illustrations 

and explanations) and can also be found on the Town’s website. 

Pool safety recommendations from the Arizona Department of Health Services are listed 

below. You can find these recommendations on their website. 

 Never leave a child unattended in the pool or pool area. 

 Because flotation devices and swimming lessons are not substitutes for supervision, a 

child should always be watched when in or around the pool area. 

 CPR/CCR instructions and the 911 emergency number (or local emergency number) 

should be posted in the pool area. 

 A phone should be located in the pool area or easily accessible in case of an emergency. 

 All residential pool owners should attend water rescue and CPR/CCR classes. Lifesaving 

equipment should be easily accessible and stored n the pool area. 

 All gate locks and latches should be checked regularly to insure they are working 

properly. 

 A gate should never be left propped open. 

 All items that could be used to climb a pool barrier should be removed from around the 

barrier. 

 In an emergency:  

o Shout for help; 

o Pull the child from the water; 

o Call 911 (or local emergency number) for help; and 

o After checking the child's airway and breathing, immediately begin CPR/CCR if 

necessary. 

http://www.queencreek.org/departments/community-development/building-safety/pool-barrier-information
http://www.azdhs.gov/phs/oeh/pool_rules.htm
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